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Thomas W. Beckham ,
Julian M. Frankenberg !
Gus Hermanson

Roger E. Martin

Roger L. Pscherer

Richard H. Ward

Gentlemen,

 For some time we have been attempting to develop and to clarify
- personnel processes and procedures as they relate to the a.ca.demi.c/profes-
sional (sometimes known as professiona.l/adminisbrative)- staff of the
University. Under date of November 4, 1977, I received a letter (copy
enclosed) from the chairpersons of the campus Professional Advisory Com-~
mittees which led to my response of November 11, 1977 (copy enclosed).

, Following appropriate consultation, I am now asking each of you
to serve as a member of the Advisory Committee proposed in the Rothbaum
Committee report and endorsed in the PAC letter of November 4, I am asking
Vice President Brady to serve as chairman of this Committee and to convene
it for its initial meeting in the immediate future. Dr. Brady and I have
discussed the work agenda for the Committee and he will outline that agenda
for you. _

: 1 consid_ér this effort to be a most importent one and I hope '
that each of you will be willing to serve. I will look forward to reports
of progress and to the receipt of recommendations as your work moves ghead.

Thank you and best regards.

Sincerely,

Enclosures

cc: Vice President Peter E. Yankwich
Chancellor J. S. Begando
Chancellor D, H. Riddle
Acting Chancellor M. W. Weir
Professor Melvin Rothbaum





